From: Gorman, John

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB1508
Date: Monday, February 12, 2018 7:54:07 AM

Dear Senate Committee on Environment and natural Resources,

I support SB1508 to fund DEQ.

I oppose to SB1541 which strips DEQ of authority and the CAO rules of
important health based standards.

Please help provide my family and all Oregonians with the clean air we need
to be healthy.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

John Gorman
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